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Parenting information on childcare during 
events at the Austria Center Vienna (ACV) 

 
 

Dear parents, 

We are very happy to be able to look after your children during the event. 

Please note the following childcare information! 

General: 

Because the children's groups are made up of children of different ages and many also like to play on the 
floor, we ask that you pack your child the following things for the child care: 
• slippers or non-slip socks 

• possibly reserve clothing and 

• cuddly 

• a small snack or fruits for the morning and / or afternoon 

Drinks are provided by the ACV. 

At lunchtime, child care closes for an hour. We ask you to pick up your children punctually before the start 

of the closing time. The respective closing time can be found in the child care by the team leader. 

To avoid confusion, we ask you to label your child's / children's belongings. 

Trips: 

For events lasting several days and good weather, the Flying Nannies take their children on a trip to the 

nearby Donaupark and spend time at the playground (in the morning or in the afternoon). 

We ask you to inform us by agreement to the excursion, if you agree that your child will take part in trips to 

the park. 

For excursions, please pack your child the following things: 

• a small backpack 

• a drinking bottle 

• possibly a small snack or fruits 

• a headgear 

• suncream/sunscreen 

• a rain cover (if necessary)  

• weather-appropriate clothing and 

• sturdy shoes (no flipflops or something like that) 

 

Many Thanks! 


